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1st February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Year 6 children have been invited to perform alongside Alsager School in their musical performance of 
‘The Hot Mikado’. If your child would like to be included in this exciting opportunity, please grant 
permission on ParentMail or fill in the slip below. 
 
If they wish to be included in this event, they need to be available for the following dates: 
 
Rehearsal at Alsager School 
Friday 16th February – afternoon 
 
Performances 
Wednesday 28th February - matinee performance (1pm - 2.45pm) 
Wednesday 28th February – evening performance (6pm – 9pm) 
 

 
Costumes need to be brightly coloured clothes with no logos. Below is an example of the sorts of costumes 
that will be worn. 
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Your child will need a packed lunch for both the rehearsal and afternoon performance. We will escort the 
children to and from Alsager School for the rehearsal and the matinee performance. 
 
Your child will need to be collected at 9pm from the evening performance. 
 
If you would like tickets, you can get these directly from Alsager School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J Tomkinson 
Teacher 
 
 
 
Hot Mikado Rehearsals and Matinee Performance 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________________ to be walked to and from Alsager 
School for the rehearsal on Friday 16th February 2018 and the matinee performance of The Hot Mikado on 
Wednesday 28th February 2018, as and when necessary. 
 
Parent’s signature __________________________________ 

mailto:admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

